
Dcarcommissiowe

Thank yau very much for your letter dated 17.06.1999. W. confina that your k«Me do.,
not &ive rise to any ifficulties for the European Coinmunuis.

W. are extremely plcsd dma dlie Agreement berwen thec European Comnmunities aid
Canada lia licou compleed and look forwsrd ta close cooperation in the futur.

?lemc accept, Sir, tlie assuranc of my biglicat consdeadon.

For the European Conumuny-and for the Europeau Coad and Stel Coinmuniry


